
 
ot time in the summer !! 
I hope that all are enjoying the summer. A great time was had by all that 

attended the SOX vs CUBS game on June 13th. We will do this again next year !! The 
threat of rain did not interfere with the “Kno-Biggie Party & Picnic”. The weather turned 
out to be nearly perfect. Lots of fun, food and entertainment. Check out the photos in 
this newsletter or on the WEB page at  www.uic.edu/~rtrafica/ 

 
Retreat Information:  If any Phi Delta Chi Alumni would like to attend the Annual 
Collegiate Chapter Retreat, please contact Tony Phan at (312)733-2336. We will have 
food and drink provided for those collegiate and alumni members in attendance. The 
retreat will be held on Sunday morning (9AM) 8/27/00 at McDowell Grove in Naperville. 
The grove is located on Raymond Road just South of the I-88 Tollway. (exit I-88 at 
Winfield and go south then make a right turn at Diehl Rd. >>>>> drive about one mile 
to Raymond Road and turn left <south>. The entrance is 1/2 mile on the left)   
 

ELECTION 2000: (nominations for officers remains open until 10-1-00)   
Below is a list of members currently nominated. (Only current members can vote)   
President - Ray Traficante           Vice President - Rich Browne 
Secretary - Anita Staron & Sarah Grady                 Treasurer -  Paul Sovcik  
Correspondent - Amy Lodolce & Que Mohring 
 

Fundraising: 
The “Entertainment 2001” books will be arriving soon. The cost per book this 
year is only $25. This is actually a $10 reduction in price from last year. There 
are 3 editions for Chicago (North/Northwest, West/Central,South/Southwest). If 
interested please contact Amy Lodolce at 708-387-1898. We will soon have a 
WEB site link activated to order on line at: www.uic.edu/~rtrafica/  Just click on 
the “Entertainment 2001” link. (MAKE SURE YOU ENTER THIS CODE 
NUMBER - 432953. Online orders are subject to a delivery charge. 

 

Check the book that you desire and click on “Proceed to Checkout”, then click on the “Group 
Number” selection and enter the code number given above. The Alumni Association will receive 
20% of the purchase. If you purchase a book via the internet you are not limited to the 
Chicagoland area editions.  (More information to follow in the next ‘post-Script’) 
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TIMETABLE of Collegiate Chapter events:  
Lets try to support the Collegiate Chapter with our attendance at one of these 
events. Last year the “Smoker” was well attended by members of the Alumni 
Chapter, and I know the actives appreciated our support. (all dates subject to change) 
Chapter Retreat - Sunday, August 27th - 9:00AM (See page one for info.) 
“Smoker” at Pompei Bakery - Sept. 23rd (1531 W. Taylor St., Chicago) 
     Price: $30  Cocktails at 6:30 PM & Dinner at 7:30 PM 
     Dancing after dinner at Hawkeye's (1458 W. Taylor) 
      Call Stephanie Te for information 312-733-6018 
Hayride - Sept. 29th  (Time & Location TBA) (This date may change) 
“Brotherhood Night” - October 27th (7:00 PM College of Pharmacy) 
“Initiation” - November 17th (7:00 PM at the College of Pharmacy) 
All dates and times are subject to change - call Amy Lodolce at  708-387-1898  
or e-mail at aelo@uic.edu for confirmation. 
Open letter to the graduating class of 2000: 

Dear Brothers, 
 Congratulations on your recent graduation from the University of Illinois College of 
Pharmacy! You've worked long and hard for many years and it has finally paid off. You 
should be very proud of your achievements.       
      I am writing to encourage you to get involved and join the Phi Delta Chi Alumni 
Association. When I graduated in 1998, I joined immediately. I felt in my heart that Phi 
Delta Chi was very good to me when I was a student. It was an organization that helped 
me develop my communication skills and leadership qualities. Most of all, I developed 
lifelong friendships and bonds with my Phi Delta Chi Brothers. Phi Delta Chi has had a 
big impact on me personally and professionally. Therefore, supporting the Alumni 
Association with my membership and involvement is the least I could do for an 
organization that gave me so much.                            
 Your $20 membership dues will help the Alumni Association support the Collegiate 
Chapter, send out the Post-Script and other communications to the members, and 
organize various functions and events. Please consider joining and becoming a valuable 
member of our Alumni Chapter.                          
AAAE, 
Que Mohring - Correspondent 

Next Meeting:   Sunday, August 27th at 6:00 PM, we will again meet at 
Palmer Place located at 56 S. La Grange Rd. in La Grange, IL.  We hope to 
see many members in attendance. (Parking lots located behind the building 
and directly across the street)  

Founders Day Continuing Education Program:  
This annual event is planed for November 12th. The Sunday evening program is 
to begin at 6:30PM (ACPE accreditation for 1 contact hour of CE). More 
information including the location and finalized date will be available in 
September. Check your mail or our WEB page.    www.uic.edu/~rtrafica/ 
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Annual Alumni Baseball Outing - White Sox vs Cubs - June 10, 2000 

How many Alumni can you find ??   

Nice group of Alumni and 
Collegiate Chapter members in 
attendance for the game !! 

High up but a great view 
(Comiskey Park) 
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“Kno-Biggie Party & Picnic” 
July 29th, 2000 
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The Alumni Association business 
meeting on August 27th, will be the 
major planning meeting for the balance 
of this year.  We need help with the 
annual CE (Nov. 12th), with the active 
chapter initiation and with the January 
2001 - Ski Trip.  Any input is greatly 
appreciated. 

Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2000 - 2001 
 

Name of Alumni Brother  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Chapter and Year of Graduation ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State, ZIP  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone   ______________________________ e-mail address ___________________ 
 
Voluntary donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount) ______________  
 
Yearly dues are $20 per alum (June 1st thru May 31st)  Mail to:                           
Please make checks payable to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association Que (Huynh) Mohring 
We look forward to your membership!                       851 Staghorn Ln. #101 
        North Aurora, IL. 60542 
           (630) 896-9323  

Next Meeting:   Sunday, August 27th at 6:00 PM, we will again meet at 
Palmer Place located at 56 S. La Grange Rd. in La Grange, IL.  We hope to 
see many members in attendance. (Parking lots located behind the building 
and directly across the street)  

NEWS BRIEFS: 
Wedding Announcements - 
Ulysses Pappas to Elizabeth Haugen 
Wedding Date: 7-2-2000 
Joyce Menoparamil to Stevenson 
(Tobi) Thomas 
Wedding Date: 7-29-2000 
 
Birth announcements - 
John Henry Crawford born to proud 
parents Andrew and Megan on 
August 5th. (7lbs 11oz.) 

Annual Dues for Membership: It’s that time of the year again. Dues ($20/
year) are collected annually starting on June 1st. If you have not yet paid, the 
association would greatly appreciate your donation. Your membership dues are 
being used to publish and mail this newsletter, defer travel expenses of 
Collegiate members going to Grand Council, and funding of the Memorial 
Scholarship. Please review your current status, and use the form below to 
renew. We appreciate all of the support our membership has given to the 
Alumni Association. Our success depends upon this support. Thank 


